
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 
 

DATE: December 27, 2024 

SUBJECT: Change Order No. 1 between Gwinnett County and City of Dacula 

regarding Jointly Funded 2017 SPLOST Project(s)   
  

 

The City of Dacula and Gwinnett County entered into an Intergovernmental Agreement 

(IGA) to jointly fund the Tanner Road Sidewalk Improvement Project in 2017. The 

Agreement specified that the County’s contribution of 2017 SPLOST shall not exceed 

$1,027,307. The full fund allotment was not reached during the course of the original 

project. Gwinnett County has agreed to execute Change Order No. 1 to amend the 

original IGA to allocate remaining funds, $50,265.25, to the Sanjo Street Widening 

Improvement Project.  

 

Staff recommends approving Change Order No. 1 between Gwinnett County and City of 

Dacula regarding Jointly Funded 2017 SPLOST Project(s) and authorizing the Mayor to 

execute all necessary documents.   

 

MEMO 
 


